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Contact Information 
Manager: 

Zac Mason 

managerlg@edencrestliving.com 

Cell: 515-689-1354 

 

 

Community Relations Coordinator: 
Jay Mathes 
welcomelg@edencrestliving.com 

Cell: 515-238-4310 

 

 

Life Enrichment Coordinator: 
Carla Moon 

lifeenrichmentlg@edencrestliving.com 

Office: 515-250-2806 

Embracing Every Moment 

Welcome Home! 

No events will be listed at this time as 

there are still no outside visitors allowed 

and residents are not able to leave… 

Notable May Events 
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Norwalk, IA, 50211 

 

 

Healthcare Coordinator: 

Jaycie Schwenk, MSN, RN 

nurselg@edencrestliving.com 

Cell: 515-238-1262 

 

 

Culinary Coordinator: 
Janel Karas 
culinarylg@edencrestliving.com 

Office: 515-250-2806 

 

 

Maintenance Coordinator: 

Chris Webb 

Office: 515-250-2806 

Celebrate May 
Birthdays on Tuesday  

May 2 at 2:00pm 
 

Kathryn E. - 5/22 

No new residents 

this month! 

2020 

Something for you to color! 



Scenes from Last Month... 
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Activity Avenue...by Carla Moon 

  It’s a CRAZY world we’re living in right now!  I am SO ready for life to get back to 
“normal”...whatever that new “normal” will be!  We want you all to know that we are SO   
GRATEFUL for your patience during this unfortunate time!  With the limitations put on us in 
providing activities for you, that makes it even more difficult!  We KNOW it’s hard not being 
able to see your families or to even get out of the building.    Now that the weather is getting 
warmer, I will see to it that a lot of you get outside more often and I will do as many bus rides 
as I can.   

  As of the writing of this newsletter, we have no idea what the future holds as far as getting 
back to that new “normal”.  We must adhere to the rules and regulations put forth by Senior 
Housing...as difficult as it can be sometimes.  Hang in there...we’ve already gone through the 
toughest part.  I firmly believe we are on the downhill side of this whole thing!  Carla 

 

Our green costume  
resident and       
employee winners! 

Kathryn & Terry Endres 
got into the “green”     
spirit! 

Smile, Karen! 

Cognitive Corner: The FUNNY side of Covid 19 

  This has been a difficult time for all of us.  Literally EVERYONE in this country is being 
affected by the Covid 19 outbreak.  One way to keep your sanity during this time is to      
remember to have a sense of humor.  While this is a TERRIBLE thing that is happening to a 
lot of people, in reality, the majority of citizens in this country will not contract the virus.  
With that in mind, I found several funny cartoons and items from the internet about this 
pandemic.  I hope at least one of them brings a smile to your face... 

Happy Birthday 
Donna! 

A VERY SPECIAL 99th 

birthday, Lydia! 

Such a loving family! 

The Easter 
bunny 
showed 
up in a 
BIG way 
for every-
one! 

Lucy is SO happy after a 

much-needed manicure! 

A nice 
“thank you” 
from a      
family    
member to 
our staff! 

    Taking all precautions to 
keep our residents safe! 


